Senate Economics Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Industry, Tourism and Resources Portfolio
Additional Estimates 2004-2005, 16 February 2005

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT: DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY, TOURISM AND RESQOURCES

OUTCOME/QUTPUT: Outcome 1, Output 1.2

TOPIC: FEASIBILITY STUDY FOR THE AUSTRALIA-US FREE TRADE
AGREEMENT

REFERENCE: HANSARD 16/02/05, PAGE E45

QUESTION No.20

(Hansard 16/02/05, p.E45)
Senator Lundy asked about:

Was a feasibility study conducted for the Australia-US Free Trade Agreement?

ANSWER

No formal {easibility study was undertaken immediately prior to the commencement of negotiations for
the Australia-United States Free Trade Agreement. However, prior to that time, modelling of such an
agreement had been commissioned and published by the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade. Also,
in the period immediately prior to the formal commencement of negotiations, public submissions were
called for and a series of consultations were held with interested parties in Australia.
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